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Conwell Egan Catholic High School
Girls’ Soccer Program

Hello parents,


We are gearing up for what promises to be an exciting year for our girls’ soccer teams!  As you know, the school supports us in this effort through the athletic fee.  In addition, we need to raise money for activities which are not covered by this fee.  For instance, the indoor winter league, spring league, summer training sessions, and year-round goalie training are not covered by CEC.  As well, our end-of-the-year pizza party and banquet includes trophies/plaques and awards which are funded through our fundraising efforts.

This year we are asking each family to participate in our ‘lottery’.  We will be distributing “TEN, $5 tickets “ to each family.  You can either purchase them all yourself ($50), or sell them to friends and relatives.  Checks should be made payable to:  CECAB.  Additional tickets will be available for purchase at HOME games.  The drawing will be held October 11, 2010 AFTER the Carroll game.  All money and ticket stubs must be returned before this to be eligible for the money prizes.  
First prize winner:  $250
Second prize:  $150
Third prize:  $50
Girl that sell the most tickets:  SURPRISE!!

We will cap the number of tickets sold at 500 so that the odds of winning are fixed.

Thank you for your continued support of our soccer program at CEC.

Mary Schmitz

Lisa Petrino


Janet Horn

267-994-4839

267-994-4513

215-337-8286
P.S.  In the past, the senior girls and their families did not have to participate in fundraising, however, this year, we are asking if you could kindly consider assisting us.
